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Adrian Wright
Dillon High School

Adrian Wright is quite literally Superman. He has demonstrated what true
courage looks like in the face of adversity. The band students at Dillon learn
through Mr. Wright's model that giving up is not an option. His school and
community have rallied around him in support and celebration for his
determination and achievements. Congratulations to Mr. Wright on being the
superhero your students need!

Travis and Zora Foster
Lewisville High School and Lewisville Middle School

Mr. and Mrs. Foster are pouring their heart out for the students in the rural area
of Lewisville. Together they strive to provide the best for their community by
teaching great character through music education. Travis recently earned the
Teacher of the Year award for Lewisville High School as well as the Honor Roll
Teacher for the Chester County School District. Congratulations to the Fosters
on being an incredible support for your school and community!

We are looking to TECognize outstartiing South Carolina band educators and want your input.

If you would like to nominate a SC Band Director to be recognized in a future SCBOA Directors Spotlight, please email Adam Scheuch at
ascheuch@bandlink.org. Include the director's name, school, a pic, and all the exciting things they have done for us to celebrate.




